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To whom it may concern. We are a Portland local meal service company in our 7th 
year of business. It is imperative that businesses like ours make changes and move 
away from single-use plastic containers not only for the planet for the people we 
serve. While we plan to switch to compostable containers this year, this is not a 
long-term solution. Single use waste and compostable materials, while better, still 
take 80-100 years to biodegrade. We are in support of this bill to allow Maine's food 
businesses the opportunity to lead with better integrity.
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